
Meadows PS Newsletter
Tuesday 24th October, 2023

Term 4

Pupil Free Day

Monday 6 th November

Report Writing.

Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 7 th November 

Melbourne Cup Day. 

1 /2 Excursion to the 
Melbourne Zoo -
Friday 3rd November.

Pupil Free Day
Monday 4 th December
2024 Planning 

Grade 6 Graduation
Ceremony
Monday 11 th December.

5/6 Surf Camp
Wednesday 13 th December

Until 
Friday 15 th December. 

Prep Transition Dates:

9.30 - 10.30am

Friday 27th of October

Friday 3rd of November 

Friday 10 th of November

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Dear parents and carers,

Families are reminded there are sport vouchers available to the value of $200 to 
help cover sport activity costs. To be eligible for a voucher your child/dependant 
must be:

• aged 0 to 18 years, and

• a resident in Victoria, and

• named on a valid Australian Government Health Care Card or Pensioner 

Concession Card, and

• named on a valid Australian Government Medicare Card.

You can apply for more than one voucher if you have more than one eligible child. 

You can apply for multiple children on the one application.

https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/apply-for-vouchers/

Leanne Lewis
Principal

’We are an inclusive and safe learning community that empowers students to 
achieve their potential and live our values.  We are responsible, respectful and 
resilient.'

https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/apply-for-vouchers/




• Cricket Victoria are coming to Meadows in term 4 to deliver after 
school cricket sessions.  These sessions will be open to all students 
from Foundation to Grade 6 and will be completely free of charge.  
The sessions will run on Thursday afternoons from 3.30pm –
4.30pm on the following dates:

• Session 1  Thursday 26th October.

• Session 2  Thursday 2nd November.

• Session 3  Thursday 9th November.

• Session 4   Thursday 16th November.

• Jonny Hobbs (Grade 5/6 Teacher) will be supervising the sessions.  
You are welcome to come and watch.  You need to sign up with 
Cricket Victoria, please follow the QR code.  Jonny Hobbs will be 
available to help families sign up at the first session. 




	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4

